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Faculty Action Sheet 

At the 9th regular meeting of the 2024-2025 academic year on April 21, 2025 the following action was 
taken by the Smith College faculty: 

I. The faculty voted to approve the Consent Agenda of the April 21, 2025 meeting, containing the 
Minutes of the March 10th and April 7th 2025 meetings. 

II. The faculty voted to approve CAP’s recommendation to change the name of the Classics department 
to “Department of Classical Studies” and to approve the department’s creation of two new curricular 
tracks in classical language and literature and classical culture. 

III. The faculty voted to approve CAP’s recommendation to sunset the Collaborative Innovation 
Concentration after its last students have completed their concentration. 

IV. The faculty voted to approve language changes in the Policy of Appointment, Reappointment, 
Promotion, and Tenure to align its definitions to the new name “Teaching Focused Faculty.” 

V. The faculty voted to approve language changes to the Faculty Legislation Code about the new name 
“Teaching Focused Faculty” to be consistent with the Policy changes. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Amy Larson Rhodes 
Secretary of the Faculty 


